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TRAFFIC ACCIDENT INVOLVING CHILD 
 

On Wednesday, June 28, 2023 at approximately 6:16 p.m. officers responded to 725 SE Baya Drive in reference 

to a traffic accident involving a child. 

Upon arrival, officers discovered the child was backed over by a passenger car.  

First responders were able to assist and the child was transported to an area hospital for further treatment.  

This case is currently being investigated. No further information will be available until the investigation is 

complete.  

 

Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068 or  

Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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